
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:  Steve Peiser, Senior Director of Network Operations 
 
Re:  Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) Medical Audit 
 
Date:  May 24, 2018 

 
 
 

Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is scheduled to go through a medical audit by the state 

Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) from June 4 to 15. 

 

As in prior years, representatives from DHCS will be visiting various providers from GCHP’s 

network. If DHCS selects your site for a visit, the agency will contact you directly. If GCHP 

receives additional information, you will receive an update.  

 

If you have any questions, please email ProviderContracting@goldchp.org. 
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